District 9 Meeting July 17, 2018
Opened with Serenity Prayer
Minutes from previous meeting read by Bruce, voted and accepted
Treasurer Report Shanon was unable to attend will follow up with a report.

DCM Report was given by Bruce. He mentioned the upcoming Regional Forum
in San Jose Sept. 7-9. There is a 7™ Step Workshop being given by District
2 August 11, 1-5 pm. Flyers for both will be emailed o GSR's.

Bruce will work on a flyer for the Election Assembly we are hosting in
October and have it ready for the upcoming Assembly in August. The
following are commitments filled for our Oct Election Assembly.

Registration: Shanon
Transportation: Susie
Homestay: Bruce and Pati
Setup: Karen and Albert
Janitorial: Steve
Snacks?

Group Reports

Steve: (Mililani Men's Stag) Meetings and attendance are good. It was
change to a tag and now changed back to an open meeting with a 3minute
timer, it is working well. There is a large military presence and many report
cards.

Susie: (10 & 10) the group is alive and well and Renny is the new secretary.
There is good attendance and good speakers.

Ben: (10 & 10) He is still doing chairs for the group.



Albert: (Cottages) Treasurer position is filled. There is good attendance and
speakers.

Pati: (Waimea Wahines) group is doing great. Most group members have
commitments and we have "speaker seekers” shared commitment for each
week finding new speakers.

Karen: (Cottages) all positions filled and all is well.

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer.



